
 
 

 

NOTICE 
 

ONE WALL RESIDENTS 
 

NEW LOCKER VING CARDS 
 

Dated: January 21
st

, 2013 
 

New Locker Ving Cards have been  
Issue by the Hotel’s Safety Services. 
 
The old ones have been deactivated. 
 
Please collect your new cards from the 
Concierge Desk. 
 
Thank You 

 
One Wall Concierge 



 
 

 

NOTICE 
 

 

NEW LOCKER VING CARDS 
 

 

Dated: March 01, 2007 

 

 

New Locker Ving Cards have been  
Issue by the Hotel’s Safety Services. 
 
The old ones have been deactivated. 
 
Please collect your new cards from the 
Concierge Desk. 
 
 
Thank You 
 
 
 
 

Concierge 
One Wall Centre – North 



 
 
 

A Notice to All Residents: 

 
Please be advised, the storage locker room doors 

are now being re-programmed, beginning with 

locker room #1. If you find that your ving card 

no longer works, we will have the new cards 

ready for you to pick up at the concierge desk. If 

you need assistance accessing your locker room, 

we will be happy to open it for you. This will be 

in effect Monday, Feb. 28/05. 
 



 
 
 

A Notice to All Residents: 

 
Please be advised, the storage locker room doors 

are now re-programmed. Each suite has new 

Ving cards that are ready to be issued out at the 

concierge desk. If you need assistance accessing 

your locker room, we will be happy to open it for 

you. This will be in effect Friday, April 18/03. 

 

 

 


